
 

                                                        

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

Friday 22nd November 2024 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Year 2 Visit to Emmanuel Church - Christmas Journey 
Wednesday 11th December 2024 and Thursday 12th December 2024 

 
To support our Exploring Cultures lessons this term, our Year 2 children will make a visit to Emmanuel 
Church. The children will have an opportunity to listen to and see the Christmas story performed. 
 

Event Where  Emmanuel Church (opposite the school) 

 Time During the school day 

 Collection  Please collect your child as usual 

 When Wednesday 11th December 2024 and  
Thursday 12th December 2024 

 Cost None 
 

Transportation  Your child will walk across the road with Grand Avenue staff. 
 

Action required This letter is for information only. 
 
All Year 2 children have permission to walk to local venues. 
 
No parent helpers are required for this visit. 

 
Thank you for your support. We hope your child enjoys their visit. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Year 2 Team 
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